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Andrea Gyger

From: Bill Jack 

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 7:51 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: internet voting

Dear Secretary Williams, 

As a Colorado voter I am very disturbed to learn that you are considering extending voting via internet beyond 

the limits set by the 2006 statute.  Please reconsider your position and limit internet voting ONLY in those rare 

cases in which postal service is not available.  Your position and proposed action exceeds limits of the statute 

and puts in jeopardy the security of the voting process in our state. 

Sincerely, 

Bill Jack 

 




